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CALENDAR

CHAPEL SERVICES ARE HELD EACH DAY, TUESDAY THROUGH FRIDAY,
AT 10:00 A.M.

A dessert hour for Child Care fathers will be held at
7:15 in the Child Care Center..

Dr, Glendon McCullough, Secretary of Missionary Personnel,
Home Mission Board, will be on our campus to interview
students interested in home missions, Mrs, Eimo Scoggin
will be in the Johnson Classroom building on Wednesday,
November 2, from 8:30 until 4:30 to schedule appointments.

The Seminary Fellowship Club will meet in the Bethea Memorial
Room at 8:00 P.M,

The Religious Education Interest Group will meet in the Semi-
nary Cafeteria at 5:00 o'clock for a dutch supper, The
program topic on "Race Education", led by Dr, Thomas A,
Bland, will begin at 6:00 o'clock in the Bethea Memorial
Room, All interested are urged to attend,

The Reverend W, W, Leathers, Pastor of the First Baptist
Church, Henderson, North Carolina, CHAPEL,

The Mission Interest Group will meet in the Bethea Memorial
Room at 7:00 P,.M,

THANKSGIVING RECESS

The Reverend Rnbert W, Turner, Pastor, St, John the Baptist
Episcopal Church, Wake Forest, N, C.,, CHAPEL,

The Seminary Mixed Chorus will meet for practice each Tues-
day evening at 7:00 o'clock.

The Men's Chorus will meet for practice on Tuesday and Thurs-
day of each week at 4:00 P,M.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

We are delighted to announce that the BETHEA MEMORIAL ROOM is ready
for use, and has been furnished to accommodate meetings of the several
organizations on our campus, The room must be reserved through the
Public Relations Department in order to avoid conflict within the
social calendar, Those wishing to reserve the room may secure a key
from the Public Relations Department,

DECEMBER 1 - Dr, Baker J, Cauthen, Secretary of Foreign Mission Board,
will bring Missionary Day Address.
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